Post Office Box 21 - Vauxhall, New Jersey 07088

October 23, 2021

Dr. Scott Taylor, Superintendent P 'Allr }k
Township of Union Public Schools
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, New Jersey 07081

Dear Dr. Taylor:

The Vauxhall Historical Society thank you for the use of Jefferson School for our participation
In Union County Four Centuries Program, Saturday, October 16 and Sunday, October 17.
We also appreciated the help of the custodial staff.

Again, we thank you and look forward to your continued support.

Very truly yours,
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Alphonse Leak, President



